
SHREE GLOBAL TRADEFIN LIMITED 
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Date: 25/03/2020 
 
 
The Deputy General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
27th Floor, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Ref: Regulations 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015  

Sub: Intimation of disruption of operations due to Corona virus (COVID 19) outbreak 

This is to inform you that in line with the advisories, orders and directions issued by both State and 
Central Government in order to prevent and contain the spread of coronavirus (COVID19) 
outbreak, the Company has suspended all its Operations.  

Decision on resuming the Operations will depend upon directives to be issued by the respective 
Government. The Company will continue to closely monitor the situation and take appropriate 
action as per regulatory guidance.  

The impact of suspension of operations cannot be assessed at this point.  

Kindly take the same on record. 

 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Shree Global Tradefin Limited 
 
 
 
Rajesh Gupta 
Managing Director 
DIN:00028379 
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